Auckland, 23/10/94

Dr Gerald McKnight Professor of History Hood College Frederick Maryland 21701-9988



Dear Gerald

I thought it about time I got back to you over the matter of the unused portion of the money I sent you last year.

I have discussed it with Donald Craig and we both feel it would be worth having copies of the documents relating to the Martin Luther King assassination you hand to your students. So, we hope this will roundly consume the remaining money. Please send the two sets of documents by seamail.

Harold Weisberg mentioned recently you have included a few new documents in the handout given to students doing the JFK part of your course "Politics of Assassination". I would be very grateful to have copies of these latest documents.

Another document I would like very much to read is the text of the speech you delivered as Faculty Speaker on 22nd August 1993 at Hood College on the occasion of the College conferring honorary doctorates on Harold and Lillian Weisberg. I see from the programme that your speech was entitled "The Weisbergs: A Partnership in Quest for the Truth".

As I am sure Harold will already have told you, I am presently in the process of starting to write a high school history text covering the JFK Assassnation and its aftermath. May I assume I will have your permission to reproduce, in complete or in part, any of the documents that make up the set of documents you sent me last year? I will acknowledge you as my source for the documents of course. Do you know if copyright protection applies to any of these documents?

I look forward to hearing back from you soon.

With best wishes, and greetings from New Zealand Actearca.

Yours faithfully